

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF

▼ 01233 622673
© office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
W www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Iain Witts





Thursday 29th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

The School Council have decided that they would like to support Comic Relief - Red Nose Day this year.

The Comic Relief Red Nose Day website says – 'Comic Relief is a UK charity that uses the power of entertainment and popular culture to work towards a vision of a just world free from poverty. We raise money to support organisations that are closest to the communities who can make change happen.'

'Comic Relief supports incredible projects and organisations that are making a difference for people across the UK and around the world. Your donations make a very real difference to people in the UK and around the world, whether you donate through Red Nose Day, Sport Relief or to Comic Relief at any other time of year.'

The School Council's ideas are as follows:

- ✓ Children and staff are invited to bring in a joke to make us all laugh on <u>Friday 15th March</u> 2024
- √ In classes, vote for the funniest jokes to be shared in assembly
- ✓ Share the best jokes with our community on the newsletter
- ✓ Give a prize to the joke that was the funniest
- ✓ Donate money to this important charity

As with any of our appeals, we appreciate the support that you offer us at Kingsnorth CEP school. Please only ever give what you can, when you can. Children will always be included in the events.

Let's work together and 'do something funny for money' to demonstrate our 5 Christian values and help others in need.

Here's a joke to get you started...'What is the king of all school equipment?' 'The ruler!' ©

Should you have any queries or concerns, please contact us.

Many thanks

Mrs A Amos

School Council Representative